
Haringey Leaseholders’ Association  
Committee Meeting 
Meeting held on Monday 5 December 2016 at Civic Centre 
 
In attendance 
 
Committee: 
Sue Brown, Vice-Chair (SB) 
Nick Martin-Clark, Treasurer (NMC) 
Peter Gilbert, Secretary (PG) 
Michael Blasebalk (MB) 
 
Leaseholder 
 
Libertine Bringas 
 
The meeting was opened by the Vice-Chair at 8.53pm 
 
Apologies from Lloyd Grandson, Chair 
 
Co-option of new Committee Member 
 
It was moved by SB, seconded by NMC and unanimously agreed that Libertine Bringas be 
co-opted to the HLA Committee. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
It was agreed that the arrangements for the next meeting of the Committee, which would 
probably take place in January 2017, should be agreed by the officers. 
 
As there was no further business, the meeting concluded at 8.56pm.  
 
 


